
   
 

 

 
 

Weekly Attendance: 
 

Willow: 95.06% Sycamore: 91.45%  
Maple: 86.59% Elm: 93.65% Birch: 87.70%  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School 

News 

 

Library Opening 

It was lovely to see so many parents and 
grandparents able to join us on Tuesday for “Book 
and a Brew” and the opening of our brand-new 
School Library.  A special thank you to the Mayor 
of Rochdale (Councillor Ali Ahmed) and his 
Consort (Councillor Sultan Ali) who were able to 
join us and officially declare the library open.  
 

Summer Production 

The main parts have been cast for Year 6, the 
stage is up in the hall and we are getting closer to 
the production of Cinderella on Tuesday, 12th 
July (afternoon and evening).  Keep the date free 
in your diary as tickets will be on sale soon.  

   

 

End of Year events 

We are pleased to announce the return of 
most of our end of year events, further 
details will follow but please take a note of 
the dates. 
 
Primary Prom 
Whole School Party for children and parents 
in the evening of Friday, July 15th  
 
Leavers Service  
St James Calderbrook at 10am on Tuesday, 
19th July – Families welcome 
 
Leavers Assembly  
In the school hall at 2pm on Tuesday, 19th 
July – Families welcome.  
 

Emails 

Please email Earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk if 
you need to contact school when it is closed 
BUT if your child is going to be absent you 
MUST phone the school office.  

 

Library Books 

Our new school Library has a new digital 
system for pupils to borrow books using their 
library cards.  We are encouraging the 
children to look after the books and each 
child has a library card to access the system.  
Should they lose their library card they will 
need to purchase a new one for 20p. 

 

 

Friday, 24th June 2022 



                                                                               
 

 

 

 

Next Week’s Menu… 

DUE TO SUPPLY CHAIN PRESSURES THESE MEALS 
MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

 

Monday 

  
Breaded Fish Fingers, Seasonal Potatoes & Vegetables 
 
Crunchy Eaton Mess Pots 
  

Tuesday 

Sausage & Mash, Rich Gravy and Green Peas 
 

Chocolate Cake & Chocolate Sauce 
  

Wednesday 

Fresh Kitchen Pie, Seasonal Veg & Potatoes 
 
Decorated Ice Cream Pots 
  Thursday 

Moroccan Style Meatballs, Vegetable Rice & Pitta 
 

Fresh Fruit Cheesecake 
 

Friday 

Margarita Pizza, Our Seasoned Wedges & Corn 
 
Fresh Cream Choux Buns & Chocolate Sauce  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Sunny Weather 

A reminder that when the 
weather is hot and sunny 
to send children to school 
with sun cream applied and 
a hat to wear.  

 

Year 5 Swimming  

& Year 3 / 4  
British Tribe 

Children in Year 5 need to 
remember their swimming 
kits and children in Year 3 
and Year 4 need to 
remember forest school 
Kits every Thursday.  

 

Children in Year 6 will take 
part in an intensive 
swimming session at the 
end of the summer term.  

 

  

Christian Faith 
Value 

This half-term our 
Christian Faith Value is 
Courage.  This week, 
we have been looking 
at the story of David 
and Goliath and the 
courage David showed 
in challenging the 
giant.  

 

New Intake  

For the families of 
children joining us in 
September 2022 we 
will have a play session 
for the children in 
Reception in the 
afternoon on 
Wednesday, 13th July 
and an information 
session for the 
parents at the same 
time in the school hall.  

HOLWAC 

Elm and Birch Class have taken part 
in a number of challenges and 
activities today in school with the 
Your Trust Staff from 
Hollingworth Lake.  


